
 

  

DOT HQs Garage Operations Update 

BULLETIN #:  TSB-2023-09 

DATE: July 31, 2023 

SUBJECT:  DOT HQs Parking Application System is now available 

PURPOSE:  This bulletin provides information on the DOT HQs Parking Application System  

INFORMATION: 

The DOT HQs Parking Application System is back online and available for use. Please note that 
the Parking Application System URL has not changed: PTBParking v 2.0 (dot.gov), however, if 
users have bookmarked previous links, these links will need to be refreshed with this URL: 
PTBParking v 2.0 (dot.gov) . 

As reminder all DOT garage patrons must: 

1. Register to park in the DOT HQs garage by submitting parking applications at PTBParking v 
2.0 (dot.gov).  Parking approval is based on the availability of parking spaces issued in 
accordance with the Federal Property Management Regulations, 41CFR 102-74.285 and 102-
74.305 criteria for allocation of parking spaces.  

2. All parking patrons are required to reserve and pay for their parking permits in the DOT HQs 
parking reservation system at DOT HQS Garage Parking Reservation System . 

EXPIRATION DATE:  This bulletin will remain in effect until cancelled. 

CONTACT:  If you have questions regarding this bulletin, please contact the Parking and 
Transit Benefit Office at (202) 366-1398 or Parking.TransitOffice@dot.gov. 
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